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Thanks for a great year, and a Great ACE Day!

By JOHN MARTIN, ACE 343

There are many great things about the Great ACE Day. It's our Indy 500, our
Super Bowl, the World Series, our New Years Day, the FIRST day of school and
the LAST day of school. In other words, it's a peak, a high point of our collecting
year. What we do the rest of the year, many times it seems, either flows from or
leads up to that annual cover-sending extravaganza, the Great ACE Day.

ACE member Ken Jenkins created the Great ACE Day in 1987, giving someone
in ACE the opportunity to be the “Target” and giving all the other members the
opportunity to flood that Target with covers, as well as exchange special covers
with as many other members as possible. i

This year, I was nominated, along with three fine ACE members - Jim Eckert,
ACE 179; Doc Nichols, ACE 379, and Sabrina Curtis, ACE 420, as a Target
candidate.

To actually be the winner, as past Targets will tell you, is a mixture of
emotions, including surprise, amazement, wonder, humility, gratitude,
appreciation and the utter joy of receiving over 500 covers and seeing the talent,
imagination and creativity of our members on display in one short span of time.

To all of you, I say:

Thank you very much!!

It is difficult to find a better word in the English language than just the plain old
"Thank You” which, somehow, seems to say it all. ,

Beyond a heart-felt statement of thanks, however, I want to pay tribute to you
and your covers in both a personal and a public way.

Personally, I have been and will continue to be working on sending each of you
a written “thank you”, commenting on the covers you sent. Publicly, the idea
entered my head to try to write a verse of poetry for each of you who sent
G.A.D. covers, a verse that would in some way say something about at least one
of the covers you sent, or about some other aspect of your ACE participation.

In the beginning, I was only planning to write a verse for each one from whom
I had received a G.A.D. cover, but I soon realized there were some who, while I
didn't receive a “specific” G.A.D. cover from them, nonetheless are much
appreciated fellow members with whom I have exchanged on many happy
occasions at other times.

So, I expanded the list of verses, though I couldn’t accomplish the feat of
making up a verse about EVERY member (but I could always do that another





















